
 

 

14 May 2020 

Western Power’s regulatory test application for the 
Picton South staged 132kV conversion 

Publication of submission 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received one submission in response to its issues 
paper on Western Power’s regulatory test application for the Picton South staged 132kV 
conversion. 

The regulatory test determines whether a proposed augmentation to the electricity network is 
the best way of overcoming constraints in the wider electricity system.   

The submission can be found on the ERA’s website. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Gavin White 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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